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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

August 23, 2024 

 

Chad Chahov 

o/b/o Anshu Khakural 

1984 Como Ave. 

St. Paul, MN 55108 

 

VIA EMAIL: Chad@starmax.us   

 

 

Re:  Appeal for property at 1546 Wilson Avenue 

 

Dear Chad Chahov: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on August 22, 2024 Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 

at 1:30 p.m. in room 330 City Hall/Court House (or by phone between 1:30 and 3:30 p.m.).  

 

Before the September 3 hearing property owner/manager must: clean sump pump, confer with 

building inspector re: vapor barrier prior to next hearing, and it is recommended to have permits 

closed if possible. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Vacant Building Staff 

 Fire Supervisors 

 Daryl Chute – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 
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